May 25, 2015
To Whom It May Concern,

This letter is to recognize and recommend Deborah Brandt’s professional interior design services

for your organization.

've had the privilege to work with Deborah Brandt for 10 years. My first experience began in
2005 when Deborah was engaged in developing the interior and design details for a new hospital
construction project, which included the finishes, furniture, fabric selections and artwork. | found
Deborah to be immensely talented, knowledgeable and expert in deciphering the wishes of the client.
She produced an amazing product; one which has been recognized nationally as a space that provides

healing characteristics to patients, families and providers.

During the past five years | engaged the services of Deborah to assist me in standardizing
interior design and furniture standards for 2 existing hospitals. Deborah was always available, timely,

thorough and professional. All characteristics | found very important.

I would not hesitate to recommend Deborah for any project, small or large.

Sincerely,

/Aﬂg Wilsorr

Kim Wilson
Vice President & Chief Operating Officer

2309 Antonio Avenue
Camarillo, CA 93010
805.389.5979



